Public File Declaration

iHeartMedia, Inc. (“iHeart”) is committed to maintaining complete and timely public inspection files at
all of the radio stations that it owns. Based on iHeart’s review of its stations’ public files to date in the
course of the current license renewal cycle, it is possible that with respect to a given station, certain
items (predominantly related to the political file) may not have been uploaded or were uploaded in an
inadequately timely manner. iHeart is in the process of auditing all of its stations’ public inspection files
to ascertain the full extent of missing or untimely material. It is also reviewing its existing training
methods and will work to ensure that station staff are focused on collecting all required public file
information and uploading it promptly. iHeart will monitor the completeness and timeliness of its files
closely going forward.



